
SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAMS 2023

Established in 1986 by DuBose 
Associates, Inc. of Hartford, in 
memory of Charles DuBose, FAIA. 
Founder and Chairman of DuBose 
Associates, Inc. Architects, most 
noted for his design of Constitution 
Plaza in Hartford.  

Students who have completed two 
years in accredited undergraduate 
architectural programs or have been 
accepted into an accredited graduate 
program are eligible to apply for this 
scholarship. 

Preference will be given to students at 
the University of Pennsylvania, 
Georgia Institute of Technology, and 
the Fontainebleau summer program. 
Students enrolled in a Connecticut 
based architectural program or are a 
Connecticut Resident are also eligble.

In 1997, the Sheng family established a 
memorial scholarship fund in memory 
of Suzanne Sheng who was a 
Connecticut architect working with C. 
James Lawler, FAIA at the time of her 
death. 

Students who have completed two 
years in accredited undergraduate 
architectural programs or have been 
accepted into an accredited graduate 
program are eligible to apply for this 
scholarship. 

Preference will be given to students in 
architectural degree programs at 
Cornell University. Students enrolled in 
a Connecticut based architectural 
program or are a Connecticut Resident 
are also eligble.

Charles DuBose Memorial  
Scholarship

Suzanne Sheng Memorial 
Scholarship

Jane & Kevin Roche 
Scholarship

In 2022 a scholarship fund was 
established in honor of Jane & Kevin 
Roche. 

The fund was created by the children of 
Jane and Kevin Roche to celebrate the 
lives and achievements of their parents.

Students who have completed two 
years in accredited undergraduate 
architectural programs or have been 
accepted into an accredited graduate 
program are eligible to apply for this 
scholarship. 

Preference will be given to students 
enrolled in a Connecticut based 
architectural program or are a 
Connecticut Resident.

Allan Dehar Memorial  
Scholarship

In 2020 a scholarship fund was 
established in honor of Allan J. 
Dehar, FAIA. Allan was a prominent 
Connecticut architect with a practice 
in New Haven. For many years, Allan 
served as the Chair of the 
Connecticut Architectural Licensing 
Board and as a regional Director for 
the National Council of Architectural 
Registration Boards (NCARB). 

The Dehar Scholarship Fund will 
focus on students from the 
Connecticut Vocational/Technical 
School system and architectural 
programs at Connecticut 
Community Colleges. 

CAF Scholarships
The CAF offers scholarships funded 
from the proceeds of our own 
fundraising efforts and from our 
generous sponsors. These 
scholarships are granted to students 
with the goal of furthering the 
mission of the Connecticut 
Architecture Foundation: to raise 
public awareness and expectations 
of Architecture and the built 
environment.

Students who have completed two 
years in accredited undergraduate 
architectural programs or who have 
been accepted into an accredited 
graduate program are eligible to 
apply for this scholarship. 
Connecticut residents are 
encouraged to apply.
 

Hoffmann Diversity 
Advancement Scholarship

Hoffmann Architects + Engineers, a 
Connecticut-based architecture and 
engineering firm specializing in building 
exteriors, is pleased to offer this 
scholarship to students from 
underrepresented racial or ethnic groups 
who are seeking degrees in architecture 
or engineering.

The Hoffmann Scholarship is open to 
students enrolled full-time in an 
accredited architecture or engineering 
program who are from a minority racial 
or ethnic group and are residents or full- 
time college students in one of the nine 
Mid-Atlantic and New England states 
and the District of Columbia that form 
the core of Hoffmann’s practice.

Unique among CAF programs, the 
Hoffmann Diversity Advancement 
Scholarship offers award recipients the 
opportunity for a paid internship in one 
of the firm’s offices.

https://www.hoffarch.com/

